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Town Councilman Robert J. Breidenstein

Dear Town Board:

I plan to formally introduce a proposed local law on term limits at a future board
meeting. While it was rejected by the town board in 3-2 vote last summer, 2 new
board members, who publicly supported the proposed term limits law, have now
taken office.

I would like to give the new board a chance to weigh in this evening on what they
would like to see included in the proposed local law before it is formally
introduced.

Sincerely,

Jefprey A. Piekarec

Town Councilman



